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August 31, 2018 

 

A Message from the Principal 

Good Afternoon Goodman Families ~ 
 
We have had a fun filled week here at CTA Goodman.  We started out the week with the CHS Theatre 
BOOKENDS Tour for K-3rd.  The theme for this semester’s show “Friendship.” 
 
Students performed Frog and Toad Together, Horton Hears a Who, Wemberly Worried, Scooby Boo and the 
Halloween Hotel Haunt, and Where the Wild Things Are.  All of our students enjoyed the performance and we 
look forward to having them back again. 
  

                   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 

Our Be Responsible students enjoyed lunch on the stage with Mrs. Graham 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                  Be Kind Theme for September 
                             
                            “Be Supportive” 
 
 
 



 
 
Thank you to all of our families for attending our recent parent-teacher conferences this week and for 
supporting your child academically. 
 
Our Enchanted Forest Book Fair was a huge success.  Thank you to all of our volunteers that helped Mrs. Krick 
in the Library and to all of our Goodman families that came in to shop.  We appreciate all that you do for our 
school. 
 
We would also like to remind all families to please log in to your Parent Portal and complete the Online 
Registration for your students.  The Online Registration form includes acknowledging and signing the photo 
release, technology release, handbooks and permission for your child to have Tylenol.  Please contact  
Heather Kooser in the attendance office at 480-812-6900 if you have questions. 
 
Upcoming Events for September 
September 3 – Labor Day – NO SCHOOL. 
September 5 – Cookie Dough/Candle Sales Ends. 
September 10 – Third Grade Flag Ceremony, 8:00 a.m. 
September 10 – Parents can come to have lunch with their student. 
September 11 – Family Food Night, McDonalds, 4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
September 12 – Science Camp Chaperone Meeting, 5:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
        
                      
Have an enjoyable weekend! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lisa Graham 
Principal  
 
  
 

 
   
 
   
 
 


